
October 2, 2020 

Dear P.S 234 Families,  

Over the last few months public education as we knew has taken a new look. This first month of school has 
looked unlike any other before. I am so proud to say that during this time, teachers, parents and students of 
the P.S. 234 community have shown their resilience and dedication to learning. At P.S. 234 we are committed 
to providing you with the most updated information and we encourage communication between the home 
and school.   

We would like to remind you that as per the Department of Education, Teacher Office Hours have been built 
into every teacher’s daily schedule. Teacher Office Hours are daily, Monday through Friday from 2:00 PM to 
2:20 PM. You may take advantage of this time to meet virtually with your child’s teacher regarding any 
questions you may have. Kindly email the teacher to schedule an appointment. In the email, share your 
questions or concerns so the teacher can be prepared to support you and your child.  

It should be noted that the Google Classroom comment section is reserved for student & school staff only. Do 
not post anything personal on the classroom stream or comment section. If there is a question or concern 
reach out to your child’s teacher through email. Families should be monitoring their child’s activity on 
Google Classroom daily. If your child is in need of a device please fill out the application using the link. 
Department of Education Device Request Link  

  
The Supervisors for each grade are Ms. Karaiskos, Grades Pre-K-2 and Ms. Papathomas, Grades 3-5. You 
may also reach out to our Parent Coordinator, Mr. Brown at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov, our Guidance 
Counselor, Ms. Papadopoulos at Opapado@schools.nyc.gov and our Pupil Personnel Secretary, Ms. O’Brien, 
at AObrien3@schools.nyc.gov  to support you with any questions you may have. If your child is following a 
Blended Model schedule and is in Cohort A or Cohort B please refer to the Cohort Schedule to ensure your 
child is in school on the correct days, which is located on the P.S.234 website. P.S.234 Cohort Calendar. 

Stay safe, be well and remain strong, 

Dora Danner, 
Principal 

https://coronavirus.schools.nyc/RemoteLearningDevices
https://www.ps234queens.com/calendar?lightbox=dataItem-ivjzb27x
https://coronavirus.schools.nyc/RemoteLearningDevices
https://www.ps234queens.com/calendar?lightbox=dataItem-ivjzb27x

